
British Columbia Square and Round Dance Federation 

Annual General Meeting – April 28, 2024 

Report – Director at Large – Victoria and District Caller Teacher Association (VDCTA) 

 

Square and round dancing successfully continues in Region 1 (Lower Vancouver Island) with eight clubs 
active. Several clubs provided round and square dance instruction and those classes have been 
completed for the dance year. The loss of the Royal Oak Women’s Institute Hall as a dance venue 
starting in September 2024 will present challenges to those clubs whose members have danced in that 
Hall for decades. Efforts are underway by those affected clubs to find a new venue that will provide 
similar amenities to the Royal Oak Women’s Institute Hall. 
 
For the dance year 2023/24, there were 11 VDCTA members active in cueing, calling, teaching, and 
administering clubs. I would like to thank the members of the VDCTA for their continued efforts to 
provide round and square dance opportunities in Region 1, and for the additional work they undertake 
to maintain clubs, provide dance instruction, and participate in governing and supporting organizations. 
 
 
Kirk Rockerbie 
Director at Large – Victoria and District Caller Teacher Association 
April 17, 2024 


